
Notice

Dear OCI Card holders:

We are happy to inform that Government of India has revised the OCI
instructions/guidelines on re-issuance of OCI cards on renewal of passports
along with the specific right of the OCI card holders through Gazette
Notifications dated 04.03.2021.

The online web portal of the OCI has also been modified under 'OCI
Miscellaneous services' to facilitate OCI cardholders to update details of new
passport (each time a new passport is issued up to 20 years of age and once
after completing 50 years of age) and re-issue of OCI card once a new
passport is issued after completing 20 years of age.

For detailed instructions please visit http://ociservices.gov.in/welcome
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